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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Jane Doe  

Address 
1234 Anywhere St 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I purposefully do not shop in the county because of the mandate. This should be a choice, not a requirement. Masks and vaccines do 
not slow the spread. You can still get sick and/or carry the virus even if you are vaccinated. The reasons behind the mandate is 
simply for control and it is costing the county money, which waterfalls into further issues. End the mandate. Give people the chance 
to decide for themselves. THEIR BODY, THEIR CHOICE. It is no longer a public health issue if you still get sick regardless of vaccination 
status. This is a control issue. 
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Charles County, MD  
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